
08/31/24 

PUBLIC NOTICE REGARDING WATER 
USE FOR THE CITY OF BYNUM BOIL 
WATER NOTICE  

The Texas Commission on Environmental 
Quality (TCEQ) requires the City of Bynum 
to notify all customers when a boil water 
notice is issued. As of 08/31/2024 water 
from the City of Bynum was notified that 
Brandon-Irene is under a Boil water 
notice.  To ensure the deconstruction of 
all harmful bacteria and other microbes, 
water for drinking, cooking, and making 
ice should be boiled and cooled prior to 
use. The water should be brought to a 
vigorous, rolling boil and then boiled for 
two minutes. In lieu of boiling, you may 
purchase bottled water or obtain water 
from some other suitable source.  When it 
is no longer necessary to boil the water, 
the water system officials will notify you 
that the boil water notice has ceased by 
post on two doors to the City Hall, The 
outside shadow box at the City Hall on 
White Ave. and at the post office board.  

If you have any questions concerning this 
matter, you may contact:  

Buster Russell (254) 479-0750 


